
30 May 2024 

To Our Valued Precise STORE Customers 

RE: PRECISE STORE CHANGES – WEEKLY PICKING 

We will be implementing Precise STORE process changes for all orders placed from 1st July 2024. 

Please note that the order cut off time will be moving to 12pm Wednesday (local Brisbane time). Orders 
will be picked on Thursday and dispatched on Friday. Our team will make appropriate adjustments for 
any public holidays, etc.  

We are only able to process orders that are placed via our online Precise STORE, phone orders are not 
available. 

Our familiar extensive range of products is available via our Distributor partners nationally.  Please refer 
to the below website for further information on our Distributor partners. 
https://precisethickn.com.au/where-to-buy/ 

Your ongoing support and loyalty to our products is very important to us.  Please reach out to us should 
you have any additional queries.   

Yours sincerely 

Suzi Dubois 
Head of Sales APAC – Health & Nutrition Division 
suzi.dubois@precisethickn.com.au  
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